December, 2017

Love to Swim, Swim for Safety, Swim for Life!



Newsletter

Nepean Aquatic Centre

Eva Bory's Swim School

In this Issue:

- Message from Alan and **Karen Bentley**
- Lucky Draw Winners
- Christmas Closedown
- Santa at NAC
- Loyal Customer Giveaway
- Christmas Gift Vouchers
- Terry's Christmas Corner
- Christmas Competition
- School Holiday Special
- Christmas Cards
- School Holiday Fun
- Changing Lessons for





Dear Customers,

It is the end of another year and again it has been a busy year for both centres, with many new smiling faces around at both Nepean Aquatic Centre and Eva Bory's. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout this busy year and also thank the dedicated staff for their hard work. Please be safe in and around the water these holidays. It is most crucial to keep a close watch on your children, as it is at this time of the year they are most likely to be exposed to the dangers of water. We wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a happy and safe New Year! All the best for 2018!

Merry Christmas Alan & Karen Bentley Managers

Congratulations to Kelly McAvoy (NAC) & Grahame Good (EB) ~ Winners of our November Lucky Draw!

Christmas Closedown!

Our last day of trading at Eva Bory's and Nepean Aquatic Centre will be Saturday 23rd Dec 2017 and we will recommence trading on Tues 2nd Jan 2018. Achievers Program breaks from 17/12/17 (last day) to 4/2/18 (first day back).

Eva Bory's will be CLOSED for the duration. Nepean Aquatic Centre will be CLOSED except for: 29th & 30th December when we are open 8am-12pm for Public Swimming only.

SANTA IS COMING TO NAC!

Saturday 9th December 8 - 11am

COME AND TAKE A PHOTO WITH SANTA (NAC) &/or PADDLES at (Eva Bory's)! Open to all customers, regardless of which day or centre you swim! DON'T FORGET YOUR BYO CAMERA OR PHONE TO TAKE THE PHOTO!

LOYAL CUSTOMER CHRISTMAS GIVEAWAY Tis the season to be thankful and we are thankful for all of you, our loyal customers, all year round. So.....there will be presents to reward some of our most loyal customers this Christmas! There are family meals at the Coffee Club Nepean River, family cinema tickets, and lots of other goodies up for grabs! Make sure you are following us on Facebook, Instagram, our website and have downloaded our mobile App to stay across all the goings on!

Xmas Gift Vouchers

"Swimming Lessons - A gift for life!"

A gift voucher can be used for Swimming Lessons or any other products & services available at either centre.

> Please enquire at reception

Terry's Christmas Corner:

Hello swim schoolers, I can't believe another year is coming to an end. Christmas is a great time for children but time for us oldies to wonder where the year has gone.

Through our Learn to Swim, School Intensive, School Holiday, Achievers and other programs we are teaching thousands of children each year how to swim and water safety. Combine this with our Swim Safer, media activities & marketing programs, which reach thousands more, we are getting the safer swimming message out there. But......Firstly, I'd like to take this time to thank all of our customers for your continued support and your promotion of swimming throughout the year but there is more that you can do to help. When you are out socialising during the Christmas / New Year break, enjoying those uniquely Aussie traditions of Pool & BBQ, keep an eye out for any child or adult not enjoying the aquatic activities. All you have to do is tell them to get some swimming lessons. Not learning means missing out on a life time of fun and fitness in the water. All ages can learn and there are swim schools everywhere, so it doesn't matter where you are partying.

Have a wonderful Christmas and safe New Year. Thanks again for making swimming a great activity for life for you and your children.

Please keep the discussion topics coming in to terry@nepeanswim.com.au. Until next month: Stay Safe Around Water, thanks for reading, Terry.

Ho, Ho, who doesn't LOVE a CHRISTMAS COMPETITION!?

Santa has arrived early this year, with a Christmas Colouring In competition and great prizes to be won, including Wet 'n' Wild Sydney season passes, Free Swimming Lessons and Aquatic Prize Packs! Just grab an entry from reception and get it back to us by the 17th of December for judging!

Full details, including Terms and Conditions of entry, are on the website: nepeanaquaticcentre.com.au/about/competitions



JANUARY SCHOOL HOLIDAY SPECIAL!

Accelerate your child's learning with a 1 or 2 week intensive swimming program at NAC in the next school holidays! Week 1 runs from the 8th - 12th January, Week 2 runs from the 15th – 19th January. Choose to take part in the program for 1 or celebrate Australia Day - 26th both weeks! Classes are available for our Squids, Platypus, Stingrays and **Dolphins classes. Sharks may attend the Dolphins class.**

1 week - \$70 / 2 weeks - \$130 Please see reception for more details or to swim in remote areas of make a booking!

MAKE YOUR SWIMMING TEACHER A CHRISTMAS CARD!

We have NAC and Eva Bory's Xmas cards available at reception throughout December - help yourself, take home and colour in, then give to your swimming teacher, school teacher, or anyone else you would like to thank!

SCHOOL HOLIDAY FUN!

Save the Date! Come and Jan 2018 - with some family fun! Giant whale inflatable. sausage sizzle & more! Plus a fun fundraising event to raise money for children to learn to **NSW.....Stay tuned for details!**



Changing Lessons for 2018

If you are currently booked in to a weekday morning class and have children going off to school next year, now is the best time to change to an afternoon or weekend class. Our busiest time of the year is fast approaching and spots are filling up fast. Changing your booking now will increase your chances of getting your preferred time / day / teacher. Give us a call or enquire at reception!



Ho, Ho, Hold on, have you LIKED us on Facebook? www.facebook.com/NepeanAquaticCentreandEvaBorys







